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December 15, 2020  
  
Dear Families and Stakeholders:  
 
We look forward to connecting with you tomorrow night at 5pm for our regularly 
scheduled zoom call.   The meeting information is listed below.  If you have any questions 
you would like answered, please email Contact@AmegoInc.org.  
 
Any visitation requests need to be looked at individually and must be emailed 
to Contact@AmegoInc.org.  If you do not hear back within 24 hours, please contact Betsy 
Roche at 508-455-6200.  
 

All requests should include:   

• Any potential exposures within the household  

• An affirmation that the visit is to the family home and nowhere else (unless there is 
a medical appointment)  

• Confirmation that there will be no community outings  

• Confirmation of understanding that if the house status becomes positive or 
presumed positive – you will need to keep your family member home with you until 
the house returns to negative status. 

  
Thank you for your understanding of this.  

 
Amego has applied for a Flutie Foundation Signature Grant to support our families who 
may be in financial need during this time. We will find out on Wednesday, December 16th 
at 8PM on their Facebook Live Flutie Family Holiday Spectacular Celebration if we will be 
awarded the grant. As an additional way to raise funds for Amego, all proceeds from the 
sale of tickets that designate Amego as their company or group name when purchasing will 
go directly back to Amego. All you have to do is add “AMEGO” to your online order and the 
sale of your ticket will come back to Amego! We hope you will join us, and fingers crossed 
we are awarded a Signature Grant!   
 

https://e.givesmart.com/events/jrx/  
 

Thank you,    
 

 
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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